[Newsletter no. 1, December 1974, retyped Nov 2016] [Words in square brackets were guessed or undecipherable]

CYCLE TOURING ASSOCIATION of W.A.

The first outing at King's Park was a successful one. We had more than sixty riders sign the 'Rider's Register' and now some twenty-five official paid-up members in the Association.

COMING EVENTS

 $\underline{\text{TWILIGHT RIDE}}$ - the next outing date has been changed to King's Park - Adventure Playground - Sunday 15^{th} December from 5pm on.

Bring a BBQ or picnic tea.

[NEW] YEAR OUTING - Perry Drive, Perry Lakes (meeting in the car park near the cricket ground change-rooms) Sunday $5^{\rm th}$ January from 4pm on.

[A safe], flat, shaded course for the whole family. [Lots] of picnic tables and some BBQ facilities are available.

Coming soon: More outings in King's Park as well as
[?] plans for outings at Rottnest and Araluen.

SAFETY FIRST Cyclists are kindly reminded to obey all [the] rules and in particular we would like you to cooperate in the following:

- riding not more than two abreast
- riding in small groups rather than large ones
- avoid riding on grassed areas

Don't forget this Sunday and then Sunday January 5th

Regards,

for Cycle Touring Association